
Brainerd Kennel Club Meeting 

April 14, 2011 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Sally Ihne at the Brainerd Armory at 7:26. 

March minutes were read. Jim Anderson made a motion to accept the minutes as read.  

Pat Anderson second. MPC. 

 

President’s Report: Sally Ihne 

 

1. Muskrats are out.  They can be vicious.  Watch out! 

 

2. Be sure to vaccinate your dog for kennel cough.. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Pat Anderson 

As of March 31, 2011: 

Checking: $6174.32 

Savings: $6185.44 

CD #1: $18,403.52 

CD #2: $ 18,403.52 

Year to date dividends: $203.47 

 

Committee Reports 

 

New Membership Director: Dianna Anderson 

Nothing to report 

 

Newsletter and Website: Traci Vosen 

Nothing to report 

 

AKC Recognition: Pat Cunningham 
Nothing to report 

 

CGC – Carol Manley 

The next CGC test is scheduled for May 26. 

 

Special Events Coordinator – Heather Baird 
*The HART walk will be May 7. Things have changed from previous years.  Registration 

is at 9:30.  The walk is at 10.  They don’t want a demo, but they would like us to have a 

vendor table.  It will be 3 miles instead of 5 miles.  They’ll contact us if they need 

anything else.  Janet has the tshirts.  Heather, Susan Voss, and Cori Wrobel will be 

walking. 

 

*The Horse and Dog Show was a fiasco on their part.  They were very unorganized.  

Thanks to those people who showed up to demo. 

 

Election of New Members: Cori Wrobel 

*Members read for the first time: Kari Dayton, Steven and Christina Loscheider, Trinith 

Mestuzzi, Jim and Peggy Wills  

 



*Susan Blais Jasperson was read for the second time. Susan Voss made a motion to 

accept her membership.  Judy Cunningham second.  MPC. 

 

Unfinished Business: 

*Tracking Seminar at Hunt’s Point on May 21 and 22 is now full. 

 

*Upcoming fun matches:  St. Paul Dog Training Club on April 23 

    Cloud Nine Training School for Dogs in Hopkins on April 16 and 17 

 

New Business: 

*Dianna Anderson said that Lakeland now has a therapeutic laser.  This helps wounds heal 

easier and is alternative to pain therapy, particularly for chronic arthritis and other injuries.  

They’re willing to give us a demo that will take about 20 minutes.  They’d come to class.  Sally 

will set it up for May. 

 

*Jim Anderson brought up that we have many extra mats that we are not using.  They are 

taking up space, and we haul them back and forth on our carts.  Can we get them out of here?  

We’re not sure how many extras there are.  We need to be careful where they are stored so they 

don’t get moldy; they can’t be stored in basements.  Susan Voss will look into it.  Dianna 

Anderson can send an email out. 

 

*Pat Anderson reported that insurance has already been paid. 

 

*Janet Hennies has sent in our tax information. 

  

Drawings: 

April – Jac and Zach Galley – not present 

 

Next meeting is May 12 at the Armory. 

 

Adjourned at 7:46. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cori Wrobel 

 

 

 

 

 


